
The Chatfield Reservoir Mitigation Company (CRMC) 
is holding an Open House for the public to see final 
designs for the recreational modification and 
environmental mitigation projects that will be undertaken 
in preparation for storing more water. CRMC engineering 
and design consultants will be in attendance to provide 
information and answer questions about the projects. 
There will also be a display on water for crops as well as 
one on the environmental pool that will be part of the 
Chatfield reallocation project.

Call us toll free at: 1-855-387-4660
or contact us at: info@chatfieldreallocation.org

For a quick overview, watch the
Chatfield Storage Reallocation Project Video
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WEDNESDAY, 
SEPTEMBER 6, 2017 
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Valley High School 
Cafeteria
1001 Birch Street 
Gilcrest, CO 80623

Tim Feehan
General Manager
Chatfield Reservoir Mitigation Company
tim.feehan07@gmail.com


